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Project Homeless Connect - East County
Project Homeless Connect  brings necessary services to the homeless men,
women, and families in our community in one location, on one day. Crisis
House hosts the event in East County each year, bringing more than 35
corporations, non-profit groups, congregations, and government
agencies to assist 175 homeless people in accessing 1,100 services.

This year the Point-in-Time-Count revealed a 62% increase in the number
of individuals who are chronically homeless in San Diego County, and
although the 2018 report is not finalized, we do know that the numbers
have increased again in East County and County-wide. 

Join the Project and ensure our community helps:

1. Connect the homeless to services that will allow them to become permanently housed.
2. Provide resources and referrals to various health and social services.
3. Engage community volunteers.
4. Expand awareness of homelessness and the needs of the homeless.
5. Work to end chronic homelessness.

Donate

In-Kind Needs

Soroptimist High Tea

On Sunday, March 25 a long time partner and
friend of Crisis House, Soroptimist International
of Poway and North San Diego will host their
annual high-tea. The event will take place at the
Grand Del Mar (5300 Grand Del Mar Court, San
Diego, CA 92130) from 1:00 PM until 4:00 PM

and will feature a fashion show by TV Personality Leonard Simpson as well as a silent auction.

Since 2002, Soroptimist International of Poway and North San Diego has worked with Crisis House
to support families moving from abusive environments into safe and happy homes. Soroptimist
manages four apartments for Crisis House clients that are survivors of domestic violence. They

http://files.constantcontact.com/f0380e1f601/c5eb61bc-c437-473f-bace-964f60376c55.pdf


prepare these units with love and care ensuring that families have everything they need in their
new home. They provide mentoring to the mothers, making it possible for them to maintain their
own permanent housing. 

Their annual high-tea funds this amazing work. If you are interested in attending the tea please
visit http://www.sihightea.org.

Crisis House Welcomes Catherine Fraser!

In February 2018 Catherine Fraser became the Development
Director and the newest member of the Crisis House staff!
Catherine comes to us from CCS Fundraising, an international
fundraising consulting firm. She has worked with a number of
clients all over Southern California.
 
At Crisis House Catherine will be the lead on fundraising events,
developing individual giving, grant writing, and public relations.
She encourages everyone to share this newsletter, follow us on

our social media platforms, and keep in touch with Crisis House! 

Donate

STAY CONNECTED
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